
Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 

Some children have noticed that Mrs Thompson 

has some of Shane’s work in her office; have 

you spotted any? 



April 
Wednesday 24th: Year 4 Swimming 

Thursday 25th: Year 1 class trip to garden centre  

May 
Wednesday 1st: Year 4 Swimming 

Thursday 2nd: Year 3 class trip to Detling 

Showground 

Monday 6th:  Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 7th: Yoga for the whole school 

Thursday 9th:  Year 2 class assembly 9:00am 

Wednesday 8th: Year 4 Swimming 

Friday 10th:  Year 1 class trip to The ONE Church  

Friday 10th: Parent Coffee Morning about Home 

   Learning 

Monday 13th: SATs Week for KS2 

Wednesday 22nd: Year 4 Swimming 
Thursday 23rd: Year R class trip to the theatre  

Thursday 24th: Year 4 class trip to Natural History 

   Museum 

Friday 24th: Summer Fayre and Picnic 1:00pm  

June 

Wednesday 5th: Year 4 Swimming 

Monday 10th: Year 6 Kingswood parent meeting 

   after school (details to  follow) 

Wednesday 12th: Year 4 Swimming 

Wednesday 19th: Year 4 Swimming 

July 

Wednesday 3rd: Year 4 Swimming 

Wednesday 10th: Year 4 Swimming 

 

Save the Date! 

Our favourite event of the year is 

coming up at the end of May...our 

Summer Fayre! 

 

We plan to run this as a family picnic 

from 1pm, where families are invited 

to eat with the children on our school 

playground, followed by the summer 

fayre with stalls. More information 

on this to follow soon! 

 

Please also look out for our Sports 

Day dates, which we are just in the 

process of finalising for early June! 

Mrs Cador recently visited B&Q in Dover to see if they could help 

us with our work as Eco Defenders! Staff at B&Q were extremely 

helpful and B&Q generously donated us seeds, plants and soil to use as part of our 

summer growing project! We are very grateful to B&Q and look forward to 

sharing with you what we have grown later in the summer term!



Responsible Rabbit reminds 

us that we need to be  

responsible online! 


